TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244

tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164

Facebook Page - Click here

SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

MINI NEWSLETTER

- 1. Feedback Needed We are seeking some feedback in regard to our new school website. If you can think of anything useful which should be put on this site please let us know. This year, we are also completing our School Review and it would be appreciated if this information could be returned as well Key Questions. Families who complete this will go in a draw to win a secret prize. As always, we value the input we receive from our families and we look forward to your support during this time.
- 2. Safety in the Car Park Arriving at school and picking your child up is a busy time Everyone needs extra caution at these times as children are often excited and may forget all the car park / road rules. During normal school times, children are not permitted in the car park unless they have the permission of the teacher. Therefore, it would be appreciated if parents could get out of cars and pick up their children rather than children going into the car park unsupervised. This will enable students to be as safe as possible at these busy times and will improve our management of safety practices in the school. Thanks in anticipation.
- 3. JSC Events A number of fun days are planned for Term 3. These are listed below and more information will be available in the near future.

Friday 15th August - Crazy Hair Day

Friday 22nd August - School Disco (Hippy Theme '60's)

Friday 5th September - Footy Colours Day

Friday 19th September - Casual Day

- 4. SES Visit All children will be involved in an SES Visit tomorrow. The students in F-2 will have their session from 9.30am until 11am and the students in Grades 3-6 will have their visit at 11.30am until 1pm. Please contact the school ASAP if you would prefer for your child to NOT be involved
- <u>5. Curumbene Camp</u> Good luck to the Grade 3/4 students who will be leaving for this camp on Wednesday. A reminder that the bus will leave at 9.30am (9am mentioned at assembly) on Wednesday from Congupna PS and return at 3pm on Friday. Sorry about the confusion in relation to this. A note went home today and information was put on Tiqbiz again today. Contact can be made with Mrs Haberfield if any urgent matters need addressing.
- <u>6. Somers Camp</u> From all reports the six students at Somers are having a wonderful time although the weather is rather chilly. A reminder that the bus will arrive home on Friday at the Shepparton Library at 2pm.
- <u>7. Parents Club Meeting</u> This will be held this Wednesday from 3.45pm in the 5/6 room. Agenda items will focus on the School Disco, Munch n Crunch, the End of Year Excursion and Father's Day. All are welcome
- <u>8. Building Maintenance</u> This was postponed last week and work begins this week around the Portable area. There should be limited disruptions in the school during this time and all students must stay away from this area during this time. Please reinforce this at home. We anticipate that this work may take a couple of days only.
- $\underline{9. \; \text{Enrolments} \; -} \; \text{Any families} \; \text{wishing to enrol at Tallygaroopna PS for 2015 can now hand in enrolment forms. It would be appreciated if this is done ASAP to assist with planning.}$
- 10. Active After School Program This program continues as per normal. Multi Sports is on a Monday and Cricket will be held on Tuesday's. The Monday session will begin at 3.35pm as per normal but Tuesday will begin 10 minutes later. Both sessions will go for an hour and a fruit snack will be provided before each session begins. Enrolment forms can be collected from the office they were included in the newsletter last week also.
- <u>11. OSH Care</u> is on this week on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday for any interested families. Enrolment forms must be handed in to participate in this program.
- 12. Art Program is on this Friday.
- 13. Family Statements A Reminder Family Statement was sent home today. School Fees are now payable if they are not as yet paid. If you have any queries, please contact Karen at the Office.

Thanks everyone, David Brodie Teaching Principal

The normal full edition newsletter will go home next week

Make sure you are on Tiqbiz - many of these items are available here!!

Two way is now available - so you can provide feedback and sign permission forms if needed - absences can be done as well.